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CPSO investigates thefts in north Caddo

Monday, July 20, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is hoping the public can provide information about a series of car break-ins and a
vehicle theft that occurred overnight in north Caddo Parish, said Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator.

During the night-time hours of July 19 to July 20,  14 vehicles were entered at nine residences in the 4500 to 8000
blocks of Dixie-Shreveport Road. The suspect or suspects targeted unlocked vehicles and took three handguns,
sunglasses, a Canon camera, an I-Pad, and phone charger. 

A white 2010 Ford F-150 King Ranch Edition truck, La tag # C142053, was also stolen from the 4600 block of
Dixie-Shreveport Road. A photo of the truck is attached.

If you can provide information about these crimes, contact Caddo Sheriff's Detective Matt Purgerson at 675-2170
or Caddo-Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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 Attachments


